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ELECTION OF MEMBERS OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
Kuujjuaq, March 25, 2022 – The election of the members who will lead the board of directors 
of the Nunavik Regional Board of Health and Social Services was held this week, during a 
meeting taking place from March 22 to 24. 
 
The appointed members who will chair the board for the year 2022-2023 are: 
 

• Shirley White-Dupuis, Chairperson 
• Claude Gadbois, Vice-Chairperson 
• Parsa Kitishimik, Executive member 
• Johnny Kasudluak, Executive member 
• Minnie Grey, Secretary 

 
 
The Nunavik Regional Board of Health and Social Services is a public agency created in 1978 
under the James Bay and Northern Quebec Agreement. It is responsible for nearly the entire 
Quebec territory located north of the 55th parallel in terms of the provision of health and social 
services for the inhabitants of the 14 communities. 
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